
Thanks Dave, 

 

I have done a full read through of the paper, and think it is ok. I received instruction on how to 

include the bibliography within the .tex document, so the references should all be present.  

On my read through I noticed I had not uploaded the new figure 4 as requested by reviewer #1 (only 

changes were the x axes numbering). I have corrected that now. 

 

Thanks 

Kathryn 


